
HELP WANTED
    The Boone County Road Department will be accepting 
employment applications for a full time position with the 
Boone County Road Department. 
    All applicants must have or be able to obtain a Class A CDL 
driver’s license, must have the ability to operate a variety 
of heavy equipment, perform tasks requiring manual labor 
or heavy lifting. Applicant must be able to speak, read and 
understand the English language.  
    Applications and a complete job description can be 
obtained from the Highway Superintendent’s office located
in the Boone County Courthouse. 
    Applications must be received by 4:30 p.m., May 13, 2022
to be considered. Boone County is an equal opportunity
employer. This position is subject to a veterans preference.


